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Missoula Works Is Hiring

Are you or someone you know looking for a job? Missoula Works is
hiring for three positions! Check out our website for more details or
reach out to Sue (sue@micmt.org) if you have you questions.



GID PROJECT MANAGER $22-526/HOUR
SEWING PRODUCTION MANAGER $22-526/HOUR

Donations Needed

We are in need of a few items to support our programs and
participants. Contributions of the following items would be greatly
appreciated and can be dropped off at the MIC offices (2205 34th St)
Mon-Fri 9-5pm.

- Mens Jackets (L, XL, XXL) *Ideally High Visibility Color

- Gloves (L, XL)

- Snow Pants (L, XL, XXL)

- 2 Office Desks (For HAN office)

- Gorilla Shelving (for Missoula Works Venture's materials)

Drop-In Housing Supports at Missoula
Food Bank & Community Center
(MFB&CC)

Are you, or someone you know experiencing - or at risk of experiencing
houselessness? Housing Advocate Network and Missoula Food Bank &



Community Center are partnering up to offer weekly housing supports
for individuals and families. Please join us Tuesdays from 2-4pm at the

MFB&CC.
FREE Drop-iIn ﬁ ﬁ ‘ ﬁ

EB% Housing Support
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TUESDAYS: 2-4pm (beginning Jan 17th)
At the Missoula Food Bank & Community Center

Work with trained volunteers to help you
move toward your housing goals!

- Search for rental listings and fill out applications.

« Get on waitlists for subsidized and affordable housing.
- Access resources and rental supports,

» Navigate housing barriers.

Matt Harris-Shears and Zeke Campfield setting
— = up the mobile computer lab at MFB&CC!

For question, contact Zeke (zeke@micmt.org)

Housing Advocate Network
Volunteer Orientation - February 16th.

Please mark your calendars for Thursday, Feb. 16, at 5:30pm for the
Housing Advocate Network’s next new volunteer orientation.

Orientation will take about an hour and a half and will take place at
MIC offices, in the conference room.

MIC is located in the basement of Atonement Lutheran Church, (2205
34th Street)

For questions email Zeke (zeke@micmt.org)

Welcome Baskets

Starting in March we will be seeking items for Welcome Baskets.
These are given to Family Promise graduates and Housing
Advocate Matches to celebrate and support them as they move
into housing! Please keep an eye out for more details in the
following weeks.



Baskets of Love
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‘ . Sponsored by Family Promise &

Housing Advocate Network

SAVE THE DATE

MIC Program Tours- Join us!

NEXT TOUR:

WEDNESDAY FEB 15TH, 10-11AM
@ THE FAMILY HOUSING CENTER
(1800 S 3RD STW) SCAN TO REGISTER

During the tours, we will provide an overview of how programs are
operating in Missoula, share stories and offer opportunities to get more
involved.



February Tour: February 15th, 10am-11am
Scan the QR code or sign up HERE!

Welcome Cheryl Schuch, New CEO of
Family Promise National!

The Family Promise National Board of
Trustees is pleased to announce the
selection of a new CEO, Cheryl Schuch.
With significant leadership experience in
both the corporate and nonprofit sectors,
Cheryl's expertise and insight will be
invaluable in driving Family Promise
National’s growth and progress. Our
Missoula based Family Promise program is
excited to collaborate with you!

Host Families Needed for the
Montana International Choral Festival

Every three years, the Montana E:‘ |
International Choral Festival brings
hundreds of outstanding singers from g2
all over the world to Missoula. The :
next Festival will take place from July | "
19 - 22, 2023. Please consider '
opening your home to some of the
visiting artists. It is a wonderful

opportunity to meet and engage with folks from different parts of the
world and introduce them to the beauty of Missoula and Montana.

Many host families develop lifelong relationships with singers!

If you can host an international singer, sign up through this website:
https://www.choralfestival.org/host-family-application/



Thank you for your continuous support of MIC and our
programs! Learn more and donate to our programs at
www.micmt.org

MIC's Mission is: "To draw people together across civic, economic,
political and religious divides to affect social change and develop public
leaders. We exist to strengthen community organizations, generate
leaders, and foster meaningful relationships as we act together for the
common good."

Every act of your generosity helps us to further our mission. Thank you for
making the world a better place. Love from Family Promise, Housing
Advocate Network, MIC's organizing with Common Good Missoula, &
Missoula Works.

Our Contact Information
Missoula Interfaith Collaborative
2205 34th Street

Missoula, MT 59801
406-207-8228

www.micmt.org



